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Return to Hawk's Hill
Running away from a vicious trapper, seven-year-old Ben MacDonald is
Page 1/30

Read Book Return To Hawks Hill Incident At Hawks Hill Book 2
separated from his family and eventually ends up on the shores of Lake
Winnipeg, where he is taken in by a tribe of Metis Indians. This is
the sequel to "Incident at Hawk's Hill, " a Newbery Honor book
published in 1971.

Death Coming Up the Hill
A story about a white seal named Kotick who learns how to get along in
his Arctic environment during his herd's first migration. For
elementary grades.

INCIDENTS IN THE LIFE OF A SLAVE GIRL
From the author of the beloved classic Where the Red Fern Grows comes
a timeless adventure about a boy who discovers a tree full of monkeys.
The last thing fourteen-year-old Jay Berry Lee expects to find while
trekking through the Ozark Mountains of Oklahoma is a tree full of
monkeys. But then Jay learns from his grandpa that the monkeys have
escaped from a traveling circus, and there’s a big reward for the
person who finds and returns them. His family could really use the
money, so Jay sets off, determined to catch them. But by the end of
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the summer, Jay will have learned a lot more than he bargained for—and
not just about monkeys. From the beloved author of Where the Red Fern
Grows comes another memorable adventure novel filled with heart,
humor, and excitement. Honors and Praise for Wilson Rawls’ Where the
Red Fern Grows: A School Library Journal Top 100 Children’s Novel An
NPR Must-Read for Kids Ages 9 to 14 Winner of 4 State Awards Over 7
million copies in print! “A rewarding book . . . [with] careful,
precise observation, all of it rightly phrased.” —The New York Times
Book Review “One of the great classics of children’s literature . . .
Any child who doesn’t get to read this beloved and powerfully
emotional book has missed out on an important piece of childhood for
the last 40-plus years.” —Common Sense Media “An exciting tale of love
and adventure you’ll never forget.” —School Library Journal

Pulse
She was his deffiant captive. With her flame gold-hair and azure eyes,
Skye Kinsdale was a prize beyond compare. Betrothed to a lord she'd
never met, she set sail for America sworn to reject him on sight until
the infamous pirate Silver Hawk seized her ship and banished all other
men from her life. Burning with rage and passion, she was determined
to destroy the arrogant buccaneer, to be free at any cost He Was Her
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KeeperAnd Her Slave The black prince of the seas, he was feared by
pirate and privateer alike. Silver Hawk vowed he would have the vixen,
make her crave his savage embrace. She was his—by law of the sea. The
man who commanded a Caribbean kingdom swore he would teach his wild
temptress to love, to surrender to the lawless thrill ofA Pirates
Pleasure. From the Paperback edition.

The Girl Who Drank the Moon (Winner of the 2017 Newbery
Medal)
"Incidents in the Life of a Slave Girl" was one of the first books to
address the struggle for freedom by female slaves; explore their
struggles with sexual harassment and abuse; and their effort to
protect their roles as women and mothers. After being overshadowed by
the Civil War, the novel was rediscovered in the late 20th century and
since then hasn't been out of print ever. It is one of the seminal
books written on the theme of slavery from a woman's point of view and
appreciated worldwide academically as well. Excerpt: "Reader be
assured this narrative is no fiction. I am aware that some of my
adventures may seem incredible; but they are, nevertheless, strictly
true. I have not exaggerated the wrongs inflicted by Slavery; on the
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contrary, my descriptions fall far short of the facts. I have
concealed the names of places, and given persons fictitious names. I
had no motive for secrecy on my own account, but I deemed it kind and
considerate towards others to pursue this course." Harriet Jacobs
(1813–1897) was an African-American writer who was formerly a fugitive
slave. To save her family and her own identity from being found out,
she used the pseudonym of Linda Brent and wrote secretly during the
night.

A Pirate's Pleasure
Fans of action-packed sci-fi thrillers such as I Am Number Four and
The Maze Runner will love bestselling author Patrick Carman's Pulse,
with its epic action scenes and memorable love story. In the year
2051, Faith Daniels discovers that she can move objects with her mind.
This telekinetic ability is called a "pulse," and her mysterious
classmate, Dylan Gilmore, has the talent, too. In riveting action
scenes, Faith demonstrates her ability to use her pulse against a
group of telekinesis masters who are so powerful they can flatten
their enemies by uprooting streetlights and throwing boulders. But
even with her unusual talent, the mind—and the heart – can be
difficult to control. If Faith wants to join forces with Dylan and
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save the world, she'll have to harness the power of both.

Pre-Incident Indicators of Terrorist Incidents
A mix of Tony Hawk and Brian Welch comes together in skateboarding
legend Christian Hosoi, who reveals everything about his rise, fall,
and redemption, in this amazing tell-all—from being named the greatest
skater of all time to bottoming out on drugs to finally finding
redemption through God. Fans of Slater Kelly’s Pipe Dreams and Brian
Welch’s Save Me From Myself, and followers of Tony Alva, Jay Adams,
and Steve Caballero, will be captivated by this extraordinary, starstudded story, a gripping read that ranges from the heart of the 1980s
skateboarding scene to the inside of a prison, from Hollywood parties
to intense prayer sessions. Hosoi: My Life as a Skateboarder Junkie
Inmate Pastor takes readers to the heart of one little-known world
after another—and he portrays them in all their gore and glory for all
the world to see.

Friendly Fire
Winner of the 2017 Newbery Award The New York Times Bestseller An
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Entertainment Weekly Best Middle Grade Book of 2016 A New York Public
Library Best Book of 2016 A Chicago Public Library Best Book of 2016
An Amazon Top 20 Best Book of 2016 A Publishers Weekly Best Book of
2016 A School Library Journal Best Book of 2016 Named to Kirkus
Reviews’ Best Books of 2016 2017 Booklist Youth Editors’ Choice Every
year, the people of the Protectorate leave a baby as an offering to
the witch who lives in the forest. They hope this sacrifice will keep
her from terrorizing their town. But the witch in the Forest, Xan, is
kind. She shares her home with a wise Swamp Monster and a Perfectly
Tiny Dragon. Xan rescues the children and delivers them to welcoming
families on the other side of the forest, nourishing the babies with
starlight on the journey. One year, Xan accidentally feeds a baby
moonlight instead of starlight, filling the ordinary child with
extraordinary magic. Xan decides she must raise this girl, whom she
calls Luna, as her own. As Luna’s thirteenth birthday approaches, her
magic begins to emerge--with dangerous consequences. Meanwhile, a
young man from the Protectorate is determined to free his people by
killing the witch. Deadly birds with uncertain intentions flock
nearby. A volcano, quiet for centuries, rumbles just beneath the
earth’s surface. And the woman with the Tiger’s heart is on the prowl
. . .
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The 9/11 Commission Report
Written in response to the Hawk's Nest Tunnel disaster of 1931 in
Gauley Bridge, West Virginia, The Book of the Dead is an important
part of West Virginia's cultural heritage and a powerful account of
one of the worst industrial catastrophes in American history. The
poems collected here investigate the roots of a tragedy that killed
hundreds of workers, most of them African American. They are a rare
engagement with the overlap between race and environment in
Appalachia. Published for the first time alongside photographs by
Nancy Naumburg, who accompanied Rukeyser to Gauley Bridge in 1936,
this edition of The Book of the Dead includes an introduction by
Catherine Venable Moore, whose writing on the topic has been
anthologized in Best American Essays.

My Antonia
In his Nautilus Award-winning classic Touching Spirit Bear, author Ben
Mikaelson delivers a powerful coming-of-age story of a boy who must
overcome the effects that violence has had on his life. After severely
injuring Peter Driscal in an empty parking lot, mischief-maker Cole
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Matthews is in major trouble. But instead of jail time, Cole is given
another option: attend Circle Justice, an alternative program that
sends juvenile offenders to a remote Alaskan Island to focus on
changing their ways. Desperate to avoid prison, Cole fakes humility
and agrees to go. While there, Cole is mauled by a mysterious white
bear and left for dead. Thoughts of his abusive parents, helpless
Peter, and his own anger cause him to examine his actions and seek
redemption—from the spirit bear that attacked him, from his victims,
and, most importantly, from himself. Ben Mikaelsen paints a vivid
picture of a juvenile offender, examining the roots of his anger
without absolving him of responsibility for his actions, and
questioning a society in which angry people make victims of their
peers and communities. Touching Spirit Bear is a poignant testimonial
to the power of a pain that can destroy, or lead to healing. A strong
choice for independent reading, sharing in the classroom,
homeschooling, and book groups.

Julie of the Wolves
The removal of Black Hawk and his band of Sauk and Fox Indians
essentially opened much of what was then the Northwest Territory of
the United States to white settlement. This work reveals how the Black
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Hawk War culminated in a final battle at Bad Axe River in Wisconsin
that was so brutal that many local tribes fled to the West.

Mashi
Fever 1793
This is a print on demand edition of a hard to find publication.
Explores whether sufficient data exists to examine the temporal and
spatial relationships that existed in terrorist group planning, and if
so, could patterns of preparatory conduct be identified? About onehalf of the terrorists resided, planned, and prepared for terrorism
relatively close to their eventual target. The terrorist groups
existed for 1,205 days from the first planning meeting to the date of
the actual/planned terrorist incident. The planning process for
specific acts began 2-3 months prior to the terrorist incident. This
study examined selected terrorist groups/incidents in the U.S. from
1980-2002. It provides for the potential to identify patterns of
conduct that might lead to intervention prior to the commission of the
actual terrorist incidents. Illustrations.
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The Kite Runner
Grief put her down. Can love pick her up?Newlyweds Renny and Adam
Carter have been married for six wonderful months. One evening their
peaceful ride down a misty two-lane road in Whisper, North Carolina is
tragically interrupted. They're hit by a truck carrying tree logs.
Renny's husband is instantly killed. She escapes with a broken life, a
broken heart, and a fractured mind.Merek Spencer's mother was
kidnapped fifteen years ago. The event shocked the small and idyllic
town of Whisper. But soon the spectacular crime lost its luster, and
things returned to normal for everyone except Merek and his father,
James, who blames himself for the crime. For this reason, Merek has
had to play role reversal with his father. And despite Merek's model
good looks, he is a loner by choice, working late hours as an
architect. At age 36, he has had plenty of opportunities to open
himself up to love, but for some reason he cannot. All of that changes
when he meets Renny Carter on the worst night of her life. He pulls
her out of a wrecked car and his long dormant feelings awaken from
their deep sleep. Reluctantly and ashamedly, Renny also feels the
connection.Merek and Renny part ways never expecting to see one
another again. Fate has another plan. How soon should love arise after
a devastating loss? Can such a love be legitimate? What about the
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guilt? Can such a love be of God?

Savage Journey
Provides the final report of the 9/11 Commission detailing their
findings on the September 11 terrorist attacks.

Where the Red Fern Grows
A biography of the famous Shawnee describes Tecumseh's plan to
amalgamate all North American tribes into one people, his role as
statesman and military strategist, and his death in the Battle of
Thames.

The Case of the Vanishing Blonde
2018 Newbery Honor Book and Coretta Scott King Author Award Winner
'Important and deeply moving' JOHN GREEN 'Timely and timeless'
JACQUELINE WOODSON Jade is a girl striving for success in a world that
seems like it's trying to break her. She knows she needs to take every
opportunity that comes her way. And she has: every day Jade rides the
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bus away from her friends to a private school where she feels like an
outsider, but where she has plenty of opportunities. But some
opportunities Jade could do without, like the mentor programme for 'atrisk' girls. Just because her mentor is black doesn't mean she
understands where Jade is coming from. Why is Jade always seen as
someone to fix? But with a college scholarship promised at the end of
it, how can Jade say no? Jade feels like her life is made up of
hundreds of conflicting pieces. Will it ever fit together? Will she
ever find her place in the world? More than anything, Jade just wants
the opportunity to be real, to make a difference. NPR's Best Books of
2017 A 2017 New York Public Library Best Teen Book of the Year Chicago
Public Library's Best Books of 2017 A School Library Journal Best Book
of 2017 Kirkus Reviews' Best Teen Books of 2017 2018 Josette Frank
Award Winner

The Secret History of Twin Peaks
In the spring of 1964, the Nankai Hawks of Japan’s Pacific League sent
nineteen-year-old Masanori Murakami to the Class A Fresno Giants to
improve his skills. To nearly everyone’s surprise, Murakami, known as
Mashi, dominated the American hitters. With the San Francisco Giants
caught in a close pennant race and desperate for a left-handed
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reliever, Masanori was called up to join the big league club, becoming
the first Japanese player in the Major Leagues. Featuring pinpoint
control, a devastating curveball, and a friendly smile, Mashi became
the Giants’ top lefty reliever and one of the team’s most popular
players—as well as a national hero in Japan. Not surprisingly, the
Giants offered him a contract for the 1965 season. Murakami signed,
announcing that he would be thrilled to stay in San Francisco. There
was just one problem: the Nankai Hawks still owned his contract. The
dispute over Murakami’s contract would ignite an international
incident that ultimately prevented other Japanese players from joining
the Majors for thirty years. Mashi is the story of an unlikely hero
caught up in an American and Japanese baseball dispute and forced to
choose between his dreams in the United States and his duty in Japan.

The White Seal
An epic novel by an award-winning author chronicles the settling of
the Ohio River Valley, home to the defiant Shawnee Indians, who vow to
defend their land against the seemingly unstoppable. From the Trade
Paperback edition.
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Summer of the Monkeys
Acclaimed author Karen Hesse's Newbery Medal-winning novel-in-verse
explores the life of fourteen-year-old Billie Jo growing up in the
dust bowls of Oklahoma.

That Dark and Bloody River
Douglas Ashe keeps a weekly record of historical and personal events
in 1968, the year he turns seventeen, including the escalating war in
Vietnam, assassinations, rampant racism, and rioting; his first
girlfriend, his parents' separation, and a longed-for sister.

Touching Spirit Bear
It's late summer 1793, and the streets of Philadelphia are abuzz with
mosquitoes and rumors of fever. Down near the docks, many have taken
ill, and the fatalities are mounting. Now they include Polly, the
serving girl at the Cook Coffeehouse. But fourteen-year-old Mattie
Cook doesn't get a moment to mourn the passing of her childhood
playmate. New customers have overrun her family's coffee shop, located
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far from the mosquito-infested river, and Mattie's concerns of fever
are all but overshadowed by dreams of growing her family's small
business into a thriving enterprise. But when the fever begins to
strike closer to home, Mattie's struggle to build a new life must give
way to a new fight-the fight to stay alive.

Piecing Me Together
My Antonia is a novel by an American writer Willa Cather. It is the
final book of the "prairie trilogy" of novels, preceded by O Pioneers!
and The Song of the Lark. The novel tells the stories of an orphaned
boy from Virginia, Jim Burden, and Antonia Shimerda, the daughter of
Bohemian immigrants. They are both became pioneers and settled in
Nebraska in the end of the 19th century. The first year in the very
new place leaves strong impressions in both children, affecting them
lifelong. The narrator and the main character of the novel My Antonia,
Jim grows up in Black Hawk, Nebraska from age 10 Eventually, he
becomes a successful lawyer and moves to New York City.

Wild Season
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At age six, Ben MacDonald has the ability to communicate with animals
better than he can with people. Then one June day in 1870, he wanders
away from his family's farm to observe the wild creatures he loves.
When he doesn't return home, his family begins a desperate search for
him. As the days go by with no sign of Ben, the MacDonalds start to
lose hope. How could a small boy survive on the prairie? But Ben is
alive. In a story that would seem incredible if it were not based on a
true incident, Ben is found and adopted by a female badger who has
recently lost her pups. Ben survives an extraordinary summer in the
wild, learning to live like his badger mother. The powerful bond that
developes between the boy and the wild animal tests the limit of Ben's
human spirit and makes his story unforgettable.

Out of the Dust
"Eckert's skills as a naturalist, previously displayed in his Newbery
Award-winning Incident at Hawk's Hill, are here given full expression
and armchair adventurers will soon be caught in its spell. The
pristine and often savage beauty of the killer rainforest is described
in lush detail; the reader is right there, watching. Once the reader
has been snagged, he'll be as much a captive of the magnificent forest
as is Sarah Francis and just as intent as she to survive in a
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paradoxically terrifying and beautiful environment. The reader cannot
help by hold his breath!" -Cincinnati Enquirer

A Kestrel for a Knave
From the co-creator of the landmark series, the story millions of fans
have been waiting to get their hands on for 25 long years. The Secret
History of Twin Peaks enlarges the world of the original series,
placing the unexplained phenomena that unfolded there into a vastly
layered, wide-ranging history, beginning with the journals of Lewis
and Clark and ending with the shocking events that closed the finale.
The perfect way to get in the mood for the upcoming Showtime series.

Walking Into Love
This is a fantasy, a la C.S.Lewis, about twins (boy and girl) who find
their way into a parallel world in which there are strange creatures,
strange people, strange topography, and evil kings and warlocks trying
to rule the entire land of Messmeria. The twins join the "good" forces
to help overcome the evil ones.
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Hosoi
The frontiersmen were a remarkable breed of men. They were often rough
and illiterate, sometimes brutal and vicious, often seeking an escape
in the wilderness of mid-America from crimes committed back east. In
the beautiful but deadly country which would one day come to be known
as West Virginia, Kentucky, Michigan, Ohio, Indiana, and Illinois,
more often than not they left their bones to bleach beside forest
paths or on the banks of the Ohio River, victims of Indians who
claimed the vast virgin territory and strove to turn back the growing
tide of whites. These frontiersmen are the subjects of Allan W.
Eckert's dramatic history.Against the background of such names as
George Rogers Clark, Daniel Boone, Arthur St. Clair, Anthony Wayne,
Simon Girty and William Henry Harrison, Eckert has recreated the life
of one of America's most outstanding heroes, Simon Kenton. Kenton's
role in opening the Northwest Territory to settlement more than
rivaled that of his friend Daniel Boone. By his eighteenth birthday,
Kenton had already won frontier renown as woodsman, fighter and scout.
His incredible physical strength and endurance, his great dignity and
innate kindness made him the ideal prototype of the frontier hero.Yet
there is another story to The Frontiersmen. It is equally the story of
one of history's greatest leaders, whose misfortune was to be born to
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a doomed cause and a dying race. Tecumseh, the brilliant Shawnee
chief, welded together by the sheer force of his intellect and
charisma an incredible Indian confederacy that came desperately close
to breaking the thrust of the white man's westward expansion. Like
Kenton, Tecumseh was the paragon of his people's virtues, and the
story of his life, in Allan Eckert's hands, reveals most profoundly
the grandeur and the tragedy of the American Indian.No less
importantly, The Frontiersmen is the story of wilderness America
itself, its penetration and settlement, and it is Eckert's particular
grace to be able to evoke life and meaning from the raw facts of this
story. In The Frontiersmen not only do we care about our longforgotten fathers, we live again with them.

Black Hawk and the War of 1832
Author of the well received Battle for Hue and Into Laos, Nolan once
again captures the stark reality of combat in Vietnam. NOTE: This
edition does not include a photo insert.

The Dark Green Tunnel
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On April 14, 1994, two U.S. Air Force F-15 fighters accidentally shot
down two U.S. Army Black Hawk Helicopters over Northern Iraq, killing
all twenty-six peacekeepers onboard. In response to this disaster the
complete array of military and civilian investigative and judicial
procedures ran their course. After almost two years of investigation
with virtually unlimited resources, no culprit emerged, no bad guy
showed himself, no smoking gun was found. This book attempts to make
sense of this tragedy--a tragedy that on its surface makes no sense at
all. With almost twenty years in uniform and a Ph.D. in organizational
behavior, Lieutenant Colonel Snook writes from a unique perspective. A
victim of friendly fire himself, he develops individual, group,
organizational, and cross-level accounts of the accident and applies a
rigorous analysis based on behavioral science theory to account for
critical links in the causal chain of events. By explaining separate
pieces of the puzzle, and analyzing each at a different level, the
author removes much of the mystery surrounding the shootdown. Based on
a grounded theory analysis, Snook offers a dynamic, cross-level
mechanism he calls "practical drift"--the slow, steady uncoupling of
practice from written procedure--to complete his explanation. His
conclusion is disturbing. This accident happened because, or perhaps
in spite of everyone behaving just the way we would expect them to
behave, just the way theory would predict. The shootdown was a normal
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accident in a highly reliable organization.

Earth Treasures: The northeastern quadrant
The #1 New York Times bestselling “master of narrative journalism” and
author of Black Hawk Down presents a compelling collection of true
crime stories (New York Times). Acclaimed investigative reporter Mark
Bowden has ferreted out unbelievable-yet-true stories of wrongdoing,
murder and mayhem for decades. His illustrious body of work has won
him a lifetime achievement award from the International Thriller
Writers organization, and a reputation as “a Woodward that outdoes
even Woodward” (Malcom Gladwell, New Yorker). The Case of the
Vanishing Blonde collects six of Bowden’s most riveting
stories—accounts spanning four decades of fascinating characters and
unsettling tales to illustrate all manner of crimes and the ways
technology has progressively altered criminal investigation. From a
1983 story of a University of Pennsylvania campus rape that sparked a
national debate over the nature of consent, to three cold cases
featuring the inimitable Long Island private detective Ken Brennan and
a startling investigation into a murderer deep within the LAPD’s
ranks—shielded for twenty six years by officers keen to protect one of
their own—these stories are the work of a masterful narrative
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journalist.

The Crossbreed
The thrilling Newbery Medal–winning classic about an Eskimo girl lost
on the Alaskan tundra Julie of the Wolves is a staple in the canon of
children’s literature and the first in the Julie trilogy. The survival
theme makes it a good pick for fans of wilderness adventures such as
My Side of the Mountain, Hatchet, or Island of the Blue Dolphins. This
edition, perfect for classroom or home use, includes John Schoenherr’s
original scratchboard illustrations throughout, as well as bonus
materials such as an introduction written by Jean Craighead George’s
children, the author’s Newbery acceptance speech, selections from her
field notebooks, a discussion guide, and a further reading guide. To
her small Eskimo village, she is known as Miyax; to her friend in San
Francisco, she is Julie. When her life in the village becomes
dangerous, Miyax runs away, only to find herself lost in the Alaskan
wilderness. Miyax tries to survive by copying the ways of a pack of
wolves and soon grows to love her new wolf family. Life in the
wilderness is a struggle, but when she finds her way back to
civilization, Miyax is torn between her old and new lives. Is she
Miyax of the Eskimos—or Julie of the wolves? Don't miss any of the
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books in Jean Craighead George's groundbreaking series: Julie of the
Wolves, Julie, and Julie's Wolf Pack.

Incident at Hawk's Hill
Follows the adventures of a crossbreed cat--the offspring of a mating
between a large, feral female house cat and a wild bobcat-- from the
time of his birth in southern Wisconsin to his life with a young boy.

The Frontiersmen
Set at the turn of the century, a Black family deals with racial
prejudice when they move to an all-white Missouri town.

Death Valley
A beloved classic that captures the powerful bond between man and
man’s best friend. Billy has long dreamt of owning not one, but two,
dogs. So when he’s finally able to save up enough money for two pups
to call his own—Old Dan and Little Ann—he’s ecstatic. It doesn’t
matter that times are tough; together they’ll roam the hills of the
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Ozarks. Soon Billy and his hounds become the finest hunting team in
the valley. Stories of their great achievements spread throughout the
region, and the combination of Old Dan’s brawn, Little Ann’s brains,
and Billy’s sheer will seems unbeatable. But tragedy awaits these
determined hunters—now friends—and Billy learns that hope can grow out
of despair, and that the seeds of the future can come from the scars
of the past. Praise for Where the Red Fern Grows A Top 100 Children’s
Novel, School Library Journal's A Fuse #8 Production A Must-Read for
Kids 9 to 14, NPR Winner of Multiple State Awards Over 7 million
copies in print! “Very touching.” —The New York Times Book Review “One
of the great classics of children’s literature . . . Any child who
doesn’t get to read this beloved and powerfully emotional book has
missed out on an important piece of childhood for the last 40-plus
years.” —Common Sense Media “An exciting tale of love and adventure
you’ll never forget.” —School Library Journal “A book of unadorned
naturalness.” —Kirkus Reviews “Written with so much feeling and
sentiment that adults as well as children are drawn [in] with a
passion.” —Arizona Daily Star “It’s a story about a young boy and his
two hunting dogs and . . . I can’t even go on without getting a little
misty.” —The Huffington Post “We tear up just thinking about it.”
—Time on the film adaptation
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The Book of the Dead
Life is tough and cheerless for Billy Casper, a disillusioned teenager
growing up in a small Yorkshire mining town. Violence is commonplace
and he is frequently cold and hungry. Yet he is determined to be a
survivor and when he finds Kes, a kestrel hawk he discovers a passion
in life. Billy identifies with her proud silence and she inspired in
him the trust and love that nothing else can. Intense and raw and
bitingly honest, A KETREL FOR A KNAVE was first published in 1968 and
was also madeinto a highly acclaimed film, 'Kes', directed by Ken
Loach.

Hatchet
Over 21 million copies sold worldwide

Words by Heart
Celebrate the thirtieth anniversary of the Newbery Honor–winning
survival novel Hatchet with a pocket-sized edition perfect for
travelers to take along on their own adventures. This special
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anniversary edition includes a new introduction and commentary by
author Gary Paulsen, pen-and-ink illustrations by Drew Willis, and a
water resistant cover. Hatchet has also been nominated as one of
America’s best-loved novels by PBS’s The Great American Read. Thirteenyear-old Brian Robeson, haunted by his secret knowledge of his
mother’s infidelity, is traveling by single-engine plane to visit his
father for the first time since the divorce. When the plane crashes,
killing the pilot, the sole survivor is Brian. He is alone in the
Canadian wilderness with nothing but his clothing, a tattered
windbreaker, and the hatchet his mother had given him as a present. At
first consumed by despair and self-pity, Brian slowly learns survival
skills—how to make a shelter for himself, how to hunt and fish and
forage for food, how to make a fire—and even finds the courage to
start over from scratch when a tornado ravages his campsite. When
Brian is finally rescued after fifty-four days in the wild, he emerges
from his ordeal with new patience and maturity, and a greater
understanding of himself and his parents.

The Jungle Book
Here at last, is the ultimate guidebook to actual locales that can be
driven to for collecting rocks, minerals and fossils in Connecticut,
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Illinois, Indiana, Maine, Massachusetts, Michigan, New Hampshire, New
Jersey, New York, Pennsylvania, Rhode Island, Vermont, and Wisconsin.
The four volumes, with over 1,200 maps, describe over 5,000 specific
sites; this Volume 1 includes over 300 to-scale maps marked with over
1,000 collecting sites and detailed directions on getting there, the
types of rocks, minerals and fossils to be found at each site, and how
and where to search once you've arrived.

A Sorrow in Our Heart
Winter ended in late March. April was a transitional month, with
freezing rains and raw winds. In May, spring truly arrives. As day
after day the sun continues to shine, to warm the cold waters of Oak
Lake near the Illinois-Wisconsin border, the lives of the animal who
live in and around the lake begin to change, for May is the Wild
Season. The feeding, the fighting, the mating, the bearing of young
and the dying of nature's wild creatures take on intensity and
excitement. There is a renewed vigor in the processes of life.
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